
 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 10 students 
 
Our Ref: 87115563 
 
22 July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: L2 Certificate in Further Maths 

 
Your son/daughter is currently enrolled on the Level 2 Certificate in Further Maths as an additional subject 
this academic year.  This will continue to be offered next year and will be taught in classes for one session 
per week with all classes being held after school. 
 
We are aware that there are many activities that students participate in and in order to minimise the 
impact on any other commitments, we ask you to visit this link 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iFML1k8SyoKRNleJ6V7g0Z4
xUM1dBUE8yMTBYWlZaVkVMNDBHWUdFVE9BRC4u  and complete the Microsoft form indicating the 
preferred day for your son/daughter’s class.  Please select number 1 for the most preferred session and 
number 3 for the least preferred session – if your son/daughter is unable to attend a session then tick the 
cannot attend box.  We will make every effort to accommodate your preference, but we cannot guarantee 
a place in your most preferred class.  Please complete this form by Wednesday 28 July 2021. 
 
Alternatively, if your son/daughter no longer wishes to continue studying Further Maths, please contact me 
by email at Hannah.Reed@southhunsley.org.uk stating your son/daughter’s name and form and that you 
would like them to be withdrawn from the course. 
 
If you wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Hannah Reed 
Head of Mathematics 
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